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MEETING OF REDCLAWS SOCIAL BOWLS CLUB
MONDAY 2 DECEMBER 2024

MEETING OPENED: 8.55 am
ATTENDEES: Wally, Jim, Warwick, Marilyn, Joan, Roosta, Howard, Janice
APOLOGIES: Nil
PREVIOUS MEETING: Meeting held 12 November 2024
Read and accepted.
BUSINESS ARISING FROM PREVIOUS MINUTES:
1. Accepted
Moved: Warwick Seconded: Wally
Incoming Correspondence:
1. Auswide Statement for November 2024

Outgoing Correspondence:

1. Email sent to Lyn Tate, Genesiscare re sponsorship for 2025
Moved: Jim Seconded: Howard
REPORTS:

Treasurer's Report:

Financial report presented. November statement received at this time.

Moved: Warwick Seconded: Jim
Accepted
GENERAL BUSINESS:
1. There will be moneyboards and chips on the three Christmas Days. No lucky villas.

Bowls Committee Meeting 2 December 2024



MEETING OF REDCLAWS SOCIAL BOWLS CLUB, PLR BARGARA 2/12/2024

2. It was decided that the 8" December Christmas Bowls player list will go up today.

3. Crackers has requested 2 days in 2025, 1 sponsor day and 1 pop up shop day. Darren will be
requested to hold the pop up shop on the same day as the sponsor day.

Actioned: Crackers sponsor day and pop up shop to be held Sunday 23 March 2025.

4. Beachmere Bay to be contacted requesting visit in 2026. With the Inter Resort bowls being
held in Roma in 2025, there will be too big a commitment for the same year.

5. Requests will be made regarding sponsorship to Friendlies Private Hospital and an approach
to Wrights Pest Control for same. Marilyn to action.

6. Ocean Breeze Clubhouse bookings for 2025 to be actioned. Marilyn.

7. It was agreed that there will not be a Past Presidents day held in 2025. Redclaws will
sponsor a $500 Easter Sunday in April. The Resident's Association has agreed to co-sponsor
the three special events in 2025. Awaiting sponsorship replies from Palm Lake Works/Sales
and Genesiscare.

8. Roosta put forward that one sponsor day during the 2025 year be donated to a charity. This
to be discussed further at the January meeting. Bowlers already donate to the Royal Flying
Doctors.

9. We thank Roosta and Howard for re-marking the greens. Chalk supplied by PLR.
Next meeting to be held 13 January 2025 in the Ocean Breeze Meeting Room.

Meeting closed at 9.54 am.

Joan Lembcke
President
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